


 
 

While a modest increase in available funding from the last solicitation is anticipated, it is also expected that the sum of 
project costs requested will exceed the amount of available capital resources. The number and costs of carryover 
projects from our last program will constrain the number of new projects that can be accommodated. Therefore, the 
A/GFTC Planning Committee will prioritize projects for programming based upon the content of the project 
applications received. Those applications are to be completed by the requesting sponsor (infrastructure owners only) 
for each project. Project applications are available at A/GFTC’s website: www.agftc.org . Completed applications are 
due to A/GFTC by Friday, January 31, 2025. Applicants are asked to review those projects included in the last TIP that 
have yet to be initiated (carryover projects) and reassess the relative priority of those projects against new project 
needs as warranted; new applications with updated costs should be submitted for carryover projects. Adoption of the 
final A/GFTC TIP for FFYs 2025/26 through 2029/30 is scheduled for June 2025. 
 
Please contact this office if additional information is required or requested. Thank you for your consideration. 

 
 
 

 


